

11/5/21

Dear Parents,

The holiday season approaches once again! Centre School's Thanksgiving annual food drive will take place in individual classrooms this year. If you would like your child to participate, send new items to school with your child no later than Tuesday, November 23, 2021 when donations will be collected. Classrooms will start collecting items the week of November 15th. Items must be non-perishable. Please see the list of requested items below. Thanks to each of you in advance for your help and support of our community.

We wish you a safe and happy holiday season.

Amy Pietras, RN and Centre School Staff





Box Stuffing
Cranberry sauce
Cake mix
Muffin mix
Ramen noodles
Microwave popcorn
Hamburger helper
Tuna helper
Hot cocoa mix
Holiday cookies (packaged)

Personal care items such as; Bar soap

Deodorant Shaving cream Liquid dish soap